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CIVIL SERVICE COMMISSION
PIERCE COUNTY

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION

The regular meeting of the Pierce County Civil Service Commission scheduled for Tuesday,
August 13, 2019 is canceled due to the lack of business items.

The next regular meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, September 10, 2019, beginning at 5:00p.m.
at the Tacoma Mall Plaza, 2702 S. 42nd St., 2" floor conference room, Tacoma, WA 98409.
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